
Dear Philadelphia Landlord or Property Management Group: 

 

On behalf of Philadelphia’s Refugee Resettlement agencies, HIAS Pennsylvania and 

Nationalities Service Center, and the City of Philadelphia’s Office of Immigrant Affairs, we 

would like to invite you to join a coalition of local landlords and property management groups 

supporting the city’s refugee resettlement programs. We are inviting Philadelphia’s landlords, 

property management groups, and housing organizations from across the region to participate in 

an Immigrant Heritage Month event, Renting to Refugees, to learn more about and show their 

commitment to renting to diverse newcomers in our region. 

 

Philadelphia has a rich history of supporting and welcoming immigrants from around the world. 

The city’s Refugee Resettlement agencies play a big part in that, welcoming over 1,000 

newcomers yearly through the federal Reception and Placement program, where we provide key 

support and resources to enable our newcomers to be active participants in Philadelphia society.  

 

Please join us for this event on June 11th at Philadelphia City Hall to learn about renting to 

newcomers and how our agencies support them in this process. Please find the attached 

informational sheet and flyer to learn more.   

We hope you will consider becoming part of this important effort. Should you have any 

additional questions, please reach out to housing@nscphila.org. 

 

Thank you, 

Nationalities Service Center, HIAS PA, and the Office of Immigrant Affairs 

 

 

 

 


